
As the confirmation of secondary school allocations approaches, this is a
nervous and exciting time for you and your child as they prepare to take
the next step in their education.  

We wish you good luck and hope you receive good news! 

If you still need a secondary school place, please contact us for a
tour to see our school in action. Here you will have the
opportunity to talk to staff and get a feel for what Heath Lane
Academy is like. 
Please note that there is also the option to arrange a tour after
school if that is more convenient.

DID YOU GET 
YOUR SECONDARY
SCHOOL PLACE? 

To find out more information or book at tour, please
contact us at: enquiries@heathlaneacademy.org.uk

We look forward to hearing from you!
“Heath Lane Academy’s vision is to ‘develop good people’  

with values of respect, hard work and kindness.” 


